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Prague, 1st July 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

The plants will arrive between 18th and 22nd July. The Jury assembles at lunchtime on the 23rd July and the show will be open for members and their families only on the 24th and 25th July. It remains open to the public until 28th July.

But I don’t think it will be difficult to visit the show on the 23rd or 24th July, because Professor Charles Mooren Boverie I of Liege will get you some tickets. I shall arrive in Liege on the 22nd in the evening.

With kind regards,

B Roezl

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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